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St MARY’S CHURCH 
Sunday Services in Huggate (Distancing measures in place) 

 
2nd May  9.15  All Age Worship led by Annie Harrison 
9th May  4 pm  Evening Prayer led by Barbara Myerscough 
16th May  9.15 Eucharist, celebrant Jake Belder   
23rd May 9.15  Morning Prayer led by Annie Harrison 
30th May   10.45 at Pocklington  Group Service 
 
The weekly 10.45 service from Pocklington Church can be joined in numerous ways; 
see the web site https://www.pocklingtongroupofchurches.org/resources.html to 
download the weekly Bulletin with the contact information.  

 
BENEFICE REORGANISATION Consultation 
It is proposed that the parishes of  Shiptonthorpe and Londesborough be transferred 
from the Pocklington to the Market Weighton benefice, and remaining parishes be 
combined as Pocklington Wold.  
There is a public notice at the door of the church, and details can be found at http://
www.churchofengland.org/consultation. 
Any comments should be made by 10th May. 
 
Annual Parochial Church Meeting Tuesday 18th May at 7pm in church. 
 
The churchyard is looking lovely thanks to the grass mowers and gardeners. We 
regularly get comments on how well kept the church and churchyard are and what a 
lovely setting it has. Come and have a look for yourself and see if you agree. 
 
Gardening in the churchyard on Tuesdays from 6pm. Even if you can only spare half 
an hour please come and join in, tools provided. 
 
If you need to speak to someone about any church matter please contact the Church 
Office, or contact the Churchwardens Ruth Braithwaite on 288422 or Sue Dale on 
288485. 

CONTACT  
 
Huggate News is produced by Jenny Zarek and Teresa Purdy. We are grateful to those who assist 
with distribution in the village; we are not always able to deliver to outlying addresses but if you 
would like to receive future editions by email to ensure receipt, please send us your email address. 
You can contact Huggate News by email at huggatenews@btinternet.com, or in writing c/o 
Horsedale House or Orchard House.  
 
PLEASE send information BEFORE THE END OF THE MONTH for the next edition, so 
that we can produce it promptly. 
 

Huggate News  is grateful to Huggate Parish Council for financial 
support for the costs of production. 
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Scarecrow Competition 
Monday 31st May (Bank Holiday) - 10am to 4pm.  

 
A scarecrow,  
relating to any film or book  
 
Entry by donation, handed in 
at The Wolds Inn with a note 
of name and address,  
by 21st May. 
 
A map of entries will then be 
delivered to residents; please 
walk round and admire them, 
and vote for your top three. 
 
The donations will be given to 
a charity or organisation 
nominated by the winner. 
 
Enquiries to Emma Waslin  
07951 803016  

 
 
 
Summer Fair on Saturday 10th July. Room for more helpers! please 
contact Sue 288485 or Ruth 288422 if you could join the organising group 
or you would like your own stall. 
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Parish Council News 
Thank you to the six volunteers who have offered to take part in Humberside Police’s 
Community Speedwatch training which will hopefully help to reduce speeding vehicles 
through the village; training is currently on hold due to covid restrictions but hopefully 
we can join forces with neighbouring parishes to enable this to take place later this year.   
 
We still have two vacancies for Parish Councillors; if anyone is interested please 
contact Abby, the Parish Clerk on clerk-huggate@outlook.com or talk to one of our 
Councillors.  
 
There are still a number of uncollected tiles available for all families / households to 
decorate so that these can be displayed in the bus shelter, please do collect one from 10, 
the Crescent  (or contact Clive on 288567 who will drop one off for you) and decorate 
however you choose. This is a lovely opportunity to involve all the family, particularly 
our younger residents. We hope that everyone will take part and look forward to 
seeing your creations.  Please return finished tiles to 10 The Crescent or again contact 
Clive who will collect them.  
 
Please can we remind parishioners of the potential dangers associated with pond water 
and encourage you to ensure that children are supervised at all times.  
 
The annual village meeting will be held in the Church on 22nd June at 7pm, please do 
come along to find out what the Parish Council have been up to and their plans for the 
future, or to raise any queries or provide any feedback. More details will be published 
nearer the time.  
 
Minutes from the last meeting are on the noticeboard in the bus shelter, and the agenda 
for the next meeting which will be on Tuesday 18th May will be displayed at least 3 days 
beforehand; minutes and agendas are on the Huggate Village Website 
www.huggatevillage.org/village-meetings  
 
If anyone has any feedback, suggestions or ideas please contact Abby Popely, Parish 
Clerk by emailing clerk-huggate@outlook.com or talk POLITELY to one of the Parish 
Councillors: Clive Owen (Chair), Diana Evans (Vice Chair), Jane Leaver, Phil 
Duggleby, Claire Myers, Adrian Brader or Stewart Middleton (contact details are 
published on the Parish Council notice board in the bus shelter and on the village 
website).  

 

Tile Decoration 

Anyone welcome to decorate a tile for the bus shelter Sunday 9th May & Sunday 23rd 
May 1.30pm until 3.30pm in St Mary’s Church 
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VILLAGE LITTER PICK 
 

Saturday 1st May, meet on the Green at 10.00 

The climate crisis hurts us all. But people 
living in poverty fight the worst of it 
every day. 
 
From drought to flooding, climate 
change robs people of control over their 
lives. Extreme weather means people like 
Rose are struggling to survive without a 
reliable source of water. 

Your gift could help a community build 
an earth dam, so when the rains do come, 
they will have the water they need to 
live. A reliable source of water will help 
families withstand long drought or 
relentless rainstorms. 

 
Every envelope. Every gift. Every challenge can change lives.  

 
 
 
Last year’s enforced break in the annual house-to-house collection meant a 
reduction in funds available to help the world’s poorest people. 
 
This year collection envelopes will 
be “delivery only”, without door 
knocking. Please give as generously 
as you are able, to help some of 
those who have least. 
 
Envelopes can be returned to 
Horsedale House (securely); to a 
collection box in Church (less 
secure!); or ring 288525 for 
collection. 
 
Thank you. 


